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28th February 2025 

 

Copies of this newsletter and previous editions are available on our website. 

  

Dear families,  

We hope you had a restful and enjoyable half term break, and we’re excited to welcome all our families 

back to school as we move into the second half of the term! There are lots of things to look forward to this 

half term, including our traditional Easter Church Service, Easter Egg Hunt and as we reach the end of the 

term, we’ll be hosting Parents Evenings to catch up on the progress and achievements of your children. 

It’s a great chance to connect with teachers and share in the excitement of their learning. We look     

forward to seeing everyone at these wonderful events!      

World Book Day  

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 6th March 2025, we are inviting children to 

dress up as a book character or they can come in pyjamas and bring in their          

favourite bedtime story.                                                            

Keep Safe Month 

In March, we will be focusing on Keep Safe Month, a time dedicated to teaching our 

children important skills to stay safe in a variety of situations. We’ll be covering a range of topics, from 

online safety to road safety, and the importance of looking after themselves and others. We will be   

holding special activities throughout the month to engage the children in discussions and learning about 

safety in a fun and informative way.  

Magical Moments 
Art Festival  

A huge thank you to                  

Mrs Dearman for organising     

another successful Art Festival 

across the school. The theme this 

year was ‘belonging’ and every 

class created artwork based on 

the ocean. Here is an example of 

some beautiful art work created 

by our Year 1 class.  

Lunchtime Clubs 
 Our children are thoroughly  

enjoying Funky Fridays where 

children can let loose, have fun, 

and celebrate the end of the 

week with a little bit of flair.  

It is also great to see the story 

writing club in action at 

lunchtime; a roomful of children 

just writing away for pleasure!  

Parent Lunches  

We welcomed some of our      

parents into school for lunch last 

term. The China class children 

enjoyed  eating their school 

lunch with a family member. This 

is something we will roll out across 

the school this term and will be 

inviting Year 1 parents in next to 

join us. 

 



 

 

Online safety   

We are increasingly aware that despite the age restrictions put on social media sites for        

protecting young children, some of our children are exposed to social media sites and apps, or 

still choose to use them. We therefore want to bring to your attention about the risks involved in 

using social media platforms.  The following website link social media (thinkuknow.co.uk) will 

provide you with some useful information on the risks involved, age requirements, and how to 

support children to be safe when using social media.  

  

Good Pupil Attendance 

Regular attendance at school is vital to a child’s education. Consistent attendance helps    

children to stay on track with their learning, build positive relationships with their peers, and   

creates a sense of belonging. We appreciate your efforts in ensuring your child attends school 

regularly and arrives on time.  Children arriving once the gate has closed will be marked as late 

on the register.  

Please remember that holidays during term time cannot be authorised. Taking holidays during 

the school term disrupts your child’s learning and impacts the progress they make in class. If 

you do take a holiday during term time, it is likely to result in a Fixed Penalty Notice (FPN) being 

issued. We strongly encourage you to plan family holidays during the school holidays to avoid 

any unnecessary absences.  Thank you. 

 

Reporting Absences 

If your child is going to be absent from school due to illness or another valid reason, please    

ensure that you notify the school as soon as possible. You can do this by either emailing the 

school office absences@kedingtonprimary.co.uk or calling the office on 01440 702787. 

The school’s Absence Request Form is available on our website or via the office. Timely        

communication helps us to ensure your child’s absence is recorded correctly. 

Class teachers will be reaching out to the families of children with low attendance to discuss 

any concerns and offer support where necessary. We want to work closely with you to ensure 

your child receives the best possible education and support. If your child’s attendance is a 

concern, please know that we are here to help and are committed to working with you to    

improve it. 

Thank you for your continued support in promoting good attendance. We value the            

partnership between school and home, and together we can help your child thrive. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/is-my-child-ready-for-social-media/
mailto:absences@kedingtonprimary.co.uk


 

 

Communication  

Please use this guide so you know who to contact about different types of queries.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Smart Phone Free Childhood 

We are delighted to share that we have now hit our target of more than 10 promised pledges for 

Year 3. This is a tremendous outcome and will make a difference to our youngest pupils. If you 

would like to sign up, please use the QR code on the poster below.  

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


